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22 November 2012 
 
 

OPERATIONS UPDATE 
 
 
Lynas Corporation (ASX:LYC, OTC:LYSDY) announces that approximately 100 containers of rare 
earths concentrate have now arrived in Kuantan, and that a significant portion of those containers 
are now at the Lynas Advanced Materials Plant (“LAMP”).  Lynas expects that first feed to kiln and 
commencement of operations at the LAMP will occur over the coming days. 
 
 
For further information please contact Alistair Reid or Liz Whiteway on +61 2 8259 7100 or 
visit www.lynascorp.com 
 
For all media enquiries please contact Michael Vaughan or Alan Jury from FTI Consulting 
on +61 2 8298 6100. 
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